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31st Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Malaysia
8 November 2018
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Malaysia for the national report and wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1. Finland commends the new Malaysian government´s statement to ratify key Human Rights Treaties starting from the beginning of next year. Finland recommends that these Treaties be ratified without reservations and all the necessary actions be taken to this end without delay.
2. Finland commends the ambitious human rights manifesto of the new government and especially its plans to abolish the death penalty. Finland recommends that the death penalty be fully abolished without delay. 
We note that a Cabinet Committee was formed in 2016 to monitor the implementation of SUHAKAM´s National Inquiry on Land Rights of Indigenous Peoples and we would appreciate updates on the implementation process. Finland welcomes the fact that Malaysia has invited the UN Special Rapporteur on the rights of indigenous peoples for a visit in 2019.
Thank you.
